
 

 

 

November 2023 

Year 11 Parents Evening  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope your child has settled in well to Year 11 at Dixons Trinity Chapeltown and is looking forward to the year 

ahead. Over the course of this academic year, you will receive regular feedback and advice about your child’s 

progress and preparation for their Year 11 exams in summer 2024. 

The Year 11 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 14 December from 4.30pm until 7.00pm. This 
Parents’ Evening is an opportunity for you to speak with your child’s class teachers about their mock 
results, class work, attendance, progress and behaviour in each subject and to provide feedback to the 
Academy. It will also be an opportunity for you to discuss with teachers how best to support them in their 
revision in each subject ahead of their next set of mocks in February and their GCSE exams in May.  

You can book your appointments for the parents’ evening via the MCAS app. If you have any issues logging 
in to the MCAS app, please contact reception for support. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 14 December from 4.30pm and we would like to thank you in 
advance for your attendance at parents’ evening.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Emma Hickey  
Head of Secondary  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


